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RedTail Flight Academy Intern   
 

 
Hilton Head Island, SC – July 12, 2022 — Baldwin Safety & Compliance announced it has 
initiated an internship program and welcomes Anthony Gilbert, a recent graduate of the RedTail 
Flight Academy, to the six-week placement.  
 
Donald Baldwin, President, Baldwin Safety & Compliance said, “I have always believed that 
internships are an excellent opportunity to introduce students to our industry and provide a 
foundation for their upcoming career. Baldwin is proud to be a part of the RedTail Academy 
program, and when it came to getting involved with these aviation students as interns with our 
company, we were excited to participate.”  
 
The entire Baldwin team has welcomed Anthony and is excited to be a part of his experience 
during the six-week internship this summer. He is focusing on projects involving global standards, 
regulatory research, and developing data for the testing portals in the Baldwin system.  
 
“This experience with Baldwin has already given me a deeper understanding of SMS (Safety 
Management System) and has advanced my awareness of safety when flying and the risks 
associated with my actions”, Anthony commented “I see opportunities to implement safety into 
my everyday life as well as when I am flying, so it has already been an outstanding experience, 
and I look forward to learning more in the next few weeks.” 
 
Anthony was one of six graduates this year from the RedTail Flight Academy and all six received 
internships within a safety-focused organization. Anthony has completed his Private Pilot license 
and will be pursuing his commercial and instrument ratings at Luke Weathers, Jr. Flight Academy 
in Olive Branch, Mississippi. In August, Anthony will be attending Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 
University Worldwide as a result of the scholarship he was awarded.  
 
Baldwin Safety & Compliance has been involved with the RedTail Flight Academy since its 
inception as an ambassador to the non-profit program by donating the Baldwin Safety 
Management program and mentoring the RedTail Safety Manager on a pro bono basis. 
 
 
About Baldwin Safety & Compliance 
Since 2004, Baldwin Safety & Compliance, an award-winning visionary in safety, has supported 
global transportation, manufacturing, and other industry organizations by crafting scalable and 
intuitive safety systems and related business support and training products designed specifically 
for their operations to encourage engaged safety cultures. Available 24/7, Baldwin’s team of 
experienced and credentialed safety professionals supports all facets of an organization’s safety 

www.baldwinaviation.com


 

and quality programs an while conforming to international and State standards and regulatory 
requirements. Visit www.BaldwinSMS.com  

About RedTail Flight Academy 
RedTail Flight Academy, based at the New York Stewart International Airport, is an all-volunteer 
program that uses aviation as an aspirational platform to recruit, develop, expose and place 
underrepresented talent in life changing jobs and careers. To learn more, 
visit https://www.redtailflightacademy.org/. 
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